
 
 

 
 
 
October 17, 2007 
 
Dear Conservation District Officials: 
 
October 1, 2007 marked the beginning of NACD’s 2008 fiscal year and our new budget cycle.  Thank you in advance for your 
continued support and sponsorship of NACD’s policies and programs.  Without conservation districts, NACD would not 
exist; it is your investment that determines the success of our organization. 
 
As we gear up for this year, I want to make certain you are aware of your national association’s activities and priorities.  Listed 
below are a few of the major issues that are consistent with the priorities in our strategic plan.      
             

  Public Awareness and Public Relations 
♦   Introduced “Water Is Life” stewardship theme for 2008.  Materials will be available online by mid-November.  
 
♦  Participating in National Association of Farm Broadcaster’s annual conference and Trade Talk Exhibit for the                         
opportunity to showcase NACD efforts through interaction and interviews with broadcaster’s across the nation. 
 
Support for State and Local Members 
♦   Planning for the 2008 Annual Meeting to be held in Reno, Nevada this February. 

               
♦  Continuing our 509 Capitol Court Campaign endeavor to raise funds to restore your national headquarters building. 

  
♦  Collecting and compiling data on districts’ activities in urban and community conservation to enhance NACD 

 support for members’ work in these areas. 
Grassroots Advocacy 
♦   Working with our grassroots network to provide information and guidance as they work to finalize the 2007 Farm 
Bill, appropriations, and budget priorities. 

  
Again, thank you for your support. If you have questions or concerns regarding this communication, please feel free to contact 
NACD Director of Member Services Brad Ross at: Brad-Ross@nacdnet.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John H. Redding, Treasurer 
 
Note: If amount paid is less than $775, you will continue to receive membership letters unless “Final Payment” is marked below. 
 

Conservation Investment (check one) Payment Type (check one) 
                   Gold Level                Silver Level 

 1% of budget          $775 minimum     Installment 
                 Above $775, 
            Not to exceed $1775 

 
  Final Payment 
  Installment  
 Amount Paid: ______ 
 

 
 Check #__________    Visa    MasterCard     

   
Card No. ___________________________ Exp. Date ______ 
 

Name on Card _____________________________________ 
 
Signature  ________________________________________ 
 

Mail check and form to:  
                 NACD  
               PO Box 791206 
               Baltimore, MD 21279-1206 
 
Credit Card Payments fax to: 202 547-6450 

 
  000123 
   Peapod Conservation District         
  123 Water Resource Lane  
   New York, NY 12345 
       Contact: John Q. Conservation 202-555-1234 
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